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How dare you put this forward. Oregon has been inundated with homeless camps 

and at a time when we are trying to get them under control you propose something 

like this that would inevitable reverse much of the progress that has been made. I'd 

like to see our officials leading city cleanups every weekend until the disaster you 

have created in our beautiful state is fixed.  


